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Jumpstarting building electrification 

I am lucky in that our residential property doesn't have natural gas plumbed to the house. We 
have solar panels and our power isn't reliant on any fossil fuels. It is a great way to go! It is safer 

for the community and better for the environment. And really, it isn't difficult, the technology is 
readily available; it is a better way! We just need this kind of arrangement in more homes and 
businesses to embrace electrification on a wider scale.  

 
California must move away from methane and transition toward zero-emission homes and 

businesses. This will improve air quality and safety in our communities.  
 
I urge the Commission to prioritize building decarbonization and identify more strategies that 

will jumpstart electrification.  
 

The IEPR should help prompt a successful transition toward zero-emission buildings.  
 
Thanks for your help on shifting California to a clean energy future. 




